Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Emergency Medical Operations
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64J-1.0201
EMS Instructor Qualifications

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on December 9, 2014, the Department of Health, received a petition for an emergency variance or waiver from Chipola College for two EMS instructors who do not have Associates Degrees. Rule 64j-1.0201 F.A.C. requires that EMS Lead or Adjunct instructors have at a minimum an Associates Degree from an institution whose accreditation is recognized by the U.S. Department of Education. Chipola College is requesting an emergency variance or wavier because the college has lost experienced instructional staff and has found it difficult to find qualified instructors. The request is to grant Ms. Tami Stafford and Mr. Jeff Guadianna until January 1, 2017 to secure their Associates Degree. Interested persons or other agencies may submit comments within 5 days after publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver, or a copy of the Emergency Petition for Variance or Waiver, may be obtained by contacting: Rickey Stone, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin A 22, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1722, by email: rickey.stone@flhealth.gov or by telephone: (850)245-4704.
